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September 11, 2025 
 
 
 
Jessica Atwood  
FRCOG  
12 Olive Street, Suite 2  
Greenfield, MA 01301 
 

Re: Open Space and Recreation Plan 
 

Dear Ms. Atwood: 
 

Thank you for submitting the updated Action Plan for the Town of Shelburne’s Open 
Space and Recreation Plan extending the goals and objectives over 10 years. I’m pleased to 
write that the plan has received an additional three years of approval, and the town is eligible to 
apply for DCS grants through January 2034.  Please contact me at melissa.cryan@mass.gov if 
you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Cryan 

Melissa Cryan 
Grant Programs Supervisor 
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